
1. Community Outreach Center 2023 Statistics:

2. 100% of the Joy of Christmas Giving & Christmas Eve Offerings have been designated for Outreach ministry

3. On December 22 we held a Christmas worship service in the COC following our free breakfast. It was 
attended by approx 30 people who represented a mix of neighbors, congregants, volunteers, members of 
partner organizations and visitors.

4. The COC shut down for the week between Christmas and New Years and is now fully up and running again.

5. Following the Charge Conference at the end of January we will be restructuring our Outreach Governance 
as recommended by the Continuing Our Way Forward document.


